Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, October 17, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

The meeting will be an open house with a prerecorded video presentation shown throughout the evening.
PLACE: First Unitarian Church, Gore Hall, 1901 East Robinson Street, Orlando, FL 32803
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 436394-1
Project Description: State Road (SR) 526 (Robinson Street) Corridor Planning Study from N. Hughey Avenue to Maguire Boulevard within the City of Orlando.

The Corridor Planning Study is being conducted in coordination with the City of Orlando to objectively evaluate possible improvements to the State Road (SR) 526 (Robinson Street) corridor. As Downtown Orlando continues to mature, Robinson Street is being asked to play many different roles. FDOT, along with the City of Orlando, is exploring strategies that can make it safer and more comfortable to travel along and across Robinson Street. Both potential short-term and long-term strategies will be considered as part of the Study.

The study team presented the results of the existing conditions analysis and the study’s purpose and need at a November 2015 public meeting. Since then, the team has identified two sets of corridor-wide alternatives. This meeting is being conducted to present, discuss, and gather public input on the potential corridor improvement alternatives being considered. The meeting will be conducted as an open house and participants can attend any time between 5:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386)943-5367 or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jane Lim-Yap at (407)373-1113 or by e-mail to jlim-yap@kittelson.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jane Lim-Yap at (407)373-1113 or by e-mail to jlim-yap@kittelson.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Persons desiring to submit written statements in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so at the meeting or by sending them to Heather Garcia, FDOT Planning Manager, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720 or by e-mail to heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
